
 

 

 NEWS  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE MARCH 30, 2023 
Contact: Daphne.Magnuson@ngsa.org (202) 631-0625 

                Hinson.Peters@ngsa.org (703) 964-6990 

Center for LNG Statement in Support of the Lower Energy Costs Act’s   

(H.R. 1) Passage in the House of Representatives  

 
(Washington, D.C.) – The Center for LNG (CLNG) issued the following statement following the 

passage of H.R. 1 in the House of Representatives.  

 

Charlie Riedl, CLNG Executive Director, said: 

 

“We support meaningful infrastructure permitting reform and urge Congress to work 

together to support solutions like H.R. 1.   

 

“As the world continues to look to U.S. LNG as a way to enhance energy security and 

reduce emissions, modernizing the energy-infrastructure approval process so that natural 

gas can reach consumers in an affordable, timely, reliable and environmentally-responsible 

way is essential to meeting global climate ambitions. We applaud this effort to improve 

permitting so that we can achieve global climate goals.” 

 

Visit CLNG’s website for more information and data on LNG’s environmental benefits and the 
economic benefits of exports.  
 

 
-CLNG- 

The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) advocates for public policies that advance the use of 

liquefied natural gas (LNG) in the United States, and its export internationally. A committee of the Natural 

Gas Supply Association (NGSA), CLNG represents the full LNG value chain, including large-scale LNG export 

facilities in the United States, shippers, and multinational developers, providing it with unique insight into 

the ways in which the vast potential of this abundant, clean and versatile fuel can be fully realized. For 

more information, please visit www.lngfacts.org. 
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